

## Parks, Jazel

---

**From:** Bowman, Gregory - NS/R  
**Sent:** Tuesday, February 08, 2011 4:14 PM  
**To:** Santiago, Patricia  
**Subject:** RE: Commission TA Briefing on SOARCA

Got it (incidentally, I wasn't intending to include the stuff about the WAH day in my note to SECY). I'll send this on to SECY and let you know as soon as I hear anything.

---

**From:** Santiago, Patricia  
**Sent:** Tuesday, February 08, 2011 2:27 PM  
**To:** Bowman, Gregory  
**Subject:** RE: Commission TA Briefing on SOARCA

Yuppers..with a little tweek.  
thanks

---

**From:** Bowman, Gregory  
**Sent:** Tuesday, February 08, 2011 2:20 PM  
**To:** Santiago, Patricia  
**Subject:** RE: Commission TA Briefing on SOARCA

Okay, just to confirm before I lock us in, here's what I'm going to send to SECY:

2/16 at 4:30 (~~we'll leave that in spite of WAH day~~)  
2/22 at 3:00 30 or 4:00  
2/23 at 4:00  
2/25 at 10:00, 11:00, 12:00, 1:00, or 2:00

I'll float the 2/24 at 9:00 and 10:00, too, although I doubt that'll work.

Sound okay?

---

**From:** Santiago, Patricia  
**Sent:** Tuesday, February 08, 2011 2:14 PM  
**To:** Bowman, Gregory  
**Subject:** RE: Commission TA Briefing on SOARCA

The secy is telling me 4:30 or 5...and I won't know for a little while...so go with after 4:30  
thanks

---

**From:** Bowman, Gregory  
**Sent:** Tuesday, February 08, 2011 2:01 PM  
**To:** Santiago, Patricia  
**Subject:** RE: Commission TA Briefing on SOARCA

The morning of the 24<sup>th</sup> is probably no good – there's a Commission meeting on the groundwater task force at the same time. Once I hear back from you on the 16<sup>th</sup>, I'll go ahead and send the other dates/times up and we'll see what we get. It's not usually this difficult.

---

**From:** Santiago, Patricia  
**Sent:** Tuesday, February 08, 2011 1:54 PM

E/15

**To:** Bowman, Gregory  
**Cc:** Dion, Jeanne; Chang, Richard; Armstrong, Kenneth  
**Subject:** RE: Commission TA Briefing on SOARCA

Kathy's schedule shows Feb 22 after 3 pm  
Feb 23 after SES trng at 3:30  
Feb 24<sup>th</sup> 9am – 11am  
Feb 25<sup>th</sup> 10am – 3pm

I am checking if 4pm Feb 16<sup>th</sup> is still possible too  
thanks

---

**From:** Bowman, Gregory  
**Sent:** Tuesday, February 08, 2011 1:28 PM  
**To:** Santiago, Patricia  
**Cc:** Dion, Jeanne  
**Subject:** RE: Commission TA Briefing on SOARCA  
**Importance:** High

Can you go ahead and send me some new dates and times for the SOARCA TA briefing for the week of February 21? Of course, the more times we can give them, the better.

Assuming you can support, I was also thinking we could offer up February 16 at 4:00. You originally said you were available that afternoon, but 4:00 is pretty late. When SECY sent the invitation to the Commission, they used 2:00 as the start time (I think 10 and 2 are the standard start times for these). Mike Franovich is returning from a trip that day and said he couldn't do it at 2:00 (the other two offices we heard from could support that one, but not the other dates), but when I spoke to him the other day, he said 4:00 might work. I'll have to check with him to confirm, but I wanted to make sure that wasn't too late for you first.

---

**From:** Hart, Ken  
**Sent:** Tuesday, February 08, 2011 1:20 PM  
**To:** Bowman, Gregory  
**Subject:** RE: Commission TA Briefing on SOARCA

Go ahead, if you have some ready.

Thanks, Ken

---

**From:** Bowman, Gregory  
**Sent:** Tuesday, February 08, 2011 12:15 PM  
**To:** Hart, Ken  
**Subject:** Commission TA Briefing on SOARCA

Ken,

We still haven't heard back from the Chairman or Commissioner Apostolakis's office on the SOARCA TA briefing, but based on the responses we've seen so far, the dates we proposed for next week won't work. Should we go ahead and send up new dates now, or wait until we've heard back from the remaining two offices? I would wait, but we're trying to get this done as far in advance of the RIC as possible, and I don't want to wait and have their calendars fill up.

Greg